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TOWNSHIP OF EDWARDSBURGH CARDINAL 

INFORMATION ITEM  

 

Committee:  Combined Committee of the Whole A/F – PW/ES/F  

Date:             June 20, 2022   

Department: Operations  

Topic:           Trans-Northern Pipeline Inc. Maintenance notice   

Background: Trans-Northern Pipeline has contacted staff to inform the Township of its 
intent to undertake maintenance digs, (Integrity dig program), along the pipe line in 
various locations off Jordan Road, Rooney Road, Fraser Road, and Shanly Road over 
Q3 and Q4 of 2022. The activity will be undertaken on privately owned property and 
affected landowners have been notified. Work is scheduled to commence in the 
summer/autumn of 2022 with an approximate duration of 8-10 weeks per site. 
 
Trans-Northern pipeline requests that any resident inquiries specific to this work be 
directed to: 
 
Paul Thessereault 
Land Owner Liaisons 
Cell: 514-497-2320 
pthessereault@tnpi.ca 
Trans-Northern Pipelines Inc. 
 
A copy of the attached Trans-North Pipeline letter and brochure will be posted on the 
Township website.  
 
 
 
 
 
 

   

Director of Operations       
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